
Student Representative Report 
April 2025 
 
Hello everyone. I’m excited to share some updates on what’s been happening around our district 

recently. Our Toyo heater class has been going well, offering students a great opportunity to learn 

practical skills that are especially useful in our community. The culinary class has been very 

active—they’ve been selling fresh bread to the port and recently held a pizza fundraiser that was 

a big hit. It’s been great to see them apply their skills in real-world ways while also supporting 

school activities. We’ve had some exciting college-related trips this month. A group of students 

traveled to Spokane, Washington, where they visited colleges and got a feel for what life after 

high school might look like. It was a fun and eye-opening experience for everyone involved. 

Another group is currently touring colleges around Alaska, and from what I’ve heard, things are 

going really well. It’s awesome to see so many students getting the chance to explore their 

options and think ahead to the future. On the event side of things, prom supplies have officially 

been ordered, and students are getting excited as the big night approaches. In sports, the middle 

school volleyball season has come to an end after a very strong and successful season. 

Elementary basketball also wrapped up recently, and the kids had a great time playing and 

growing their skills. Our archery team is preparing to head to nationals on April 22, and we’re all 

cheering them on as they get ready to represent our school. Baseball season has also just started, 

and it’s off to a promising beginning. Lastly, the NYO team recently returned from a trip to 

Juneau, where the competition went very well—lots of ribbons were won, and our athletes 

represented the school with pride. 


